
Thank you for your patience and cooperation! 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
TEMPORARY  ROAD CLOSURE - TAHITI DRIVE 

  CROW CANYON ROAD WIDENING PROJECT 

WHAT IS BEING DONE? 

Tahiti Drive between Crow Canyon Road and Bali Court will be closed continuously for 
approximately 4-6 weeks beginning the week of February 12, 2024. Traffic will be detoured to 
Barbados Drive, which has been reopened. 

This closure will allow for the installation of an irrigation crossing for new landscaping as part of the 
Crow Canyon Road Widening Project. It will also allow for reconstruction of a portion of Tahiti 
Drive. The Tahiti Drive reconstruction will be completed in conjunction with a series of pavement 
operations on Crow Canyon Road. Those operations are weather dependent but are tentatively 
scheduled for mid-February through March. Additional information will be provided on the pavement 
work as it becomes available.  

Expect delays and watch for changes to traffic control. 

HOW WILL YOU BE IMPACTED? 

• Tahiti Drive traffic will be detoured to Barbados Drive
• The Tahiti Drive bus stop for Route 622 will remain temporarily closed
• Barbados Drive will remain open for all traffic

WHEN WILL TAHITI DRIVE BE CLOSED AND WHAT IS THE DURATION OF WORK? 

Tahiti Drive between Crow Canyon Road and Bali Court will be closed the week of February 12, 2024, 
and will remain closed for approximately 4 - 6 weeks. 

WHO CAN I CONTACT WITH QUESTIONS? 

Theresa Peterson, Associate Engineer 
Public Works Department - Engineering Services Division 
Direct: (925) 973-2685 
Email: tpeterson@sanramon.ca.gov 
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